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Inter-American Water Resources Network

Red Interamericana de Recursos Hídricos

Reseau Inter-américaine des Resources en Eaux

Rede Interamericana de Recursos Hídricos

Dear Sir/Madam,
By this letter, I am pleased to extend to you an invitation to participate in the Fifth Inter-American Dialogue on Water Management, to be held from October 9 -14, 2005 in Montego Bay, Jamaica.  The Fifth Inter-American Dialogue is hosted by the Government of Jamaica, through its hydrologic agency, the Water Resources Authority, in collaboration with various agencies and organizations, including the Inter-American Water Resources Network, the Organization of American States (OAS), and the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (UNESCO), among others.  Please find attached the draft preliminary program for this important meeting, together with a registration form, and information regarding traveling to the conference location.

The theme of the Fifth Dialogue is “Strengthening Local Capacities to Achieve Global Challenges.”  This theme is intended to complement the focus of the Fourth World Water Forum, to the held in Mexico in March 2006.  The Fifth Dialogue will be an important means by which regional lessons from the Americas will be transmitted to the Fourth World Water Forum, as well as providing policy input to Summit of the Americas meeting, to be held in November 2005 in Argentina. 

The Dialogue will address four main themes: 
· Water Governance and IWRM 
· Water for Sustainable Development
· Water and Sanitation for All
· Risk Management
These four themes will be complemented by several “cross cutting” issues, namely:

· Knowledge and Capacity Building 
· Models for Investing in and Financing Water, Sanitation, IWRM and Mitigation of Risk Management
· Application of Science and Technology
· Monitoring and Assessment. 

To access additional information on each of these themes, as well as other logistical matters, you can visit any of the following websites: IWRN (http://www.iwrn.net/#dialoge); OAS (http://www.oas.org/osde/); UNESCO (http://www.unesco.org/water/water_events/Detailed/718.shtml).
We look forward to your participation in this meeting, as an opportunity to share experiences and voice your views and advice regarding water. If you require additional information, please contact Rosa Trejo (USDECPR7@oas.org) and/or Oscar Ceville (oceville@oas.org).
I look forward to welcoming you to Jamaica in October.

Sincerely,
[image: image1.png]



Basil Fernandez

Co-chair
Inter-American Water Resources Network
